City of Tipton Common Council Public Hearing held on December 13, 2021, at Tipton City
Hall, Council Chambers, Tipton.

Members: Mayor Dolezal, Councilwoman Hufford, Councilmen Ehman, Chandler, Kring and
Rippy, and Clerk-Treasurer Clark.

Others: Dick Klein, John Ellis, Mike Bollman, Mark Baird and Kegan Schmicker, Tipton
Chamber of Commerce.

Mayor Dolezal opened the public hearing at 5:15 p.m. on December 13, 2021, for an Additional
Appropriation in the General Fund — Fire Budget.

Mayor Dolezal asked if there was any public comment in favor or against moving money for this
purpose.

Mr. Klein had no comment.

There was additional public that came in. Mayor Dolezal stated we are in the middle of the
public hearing for an additional appropriation in the Fire Budget. There was no public
comment.

Councilman Chandler stated Mr. Mayor it is 5:20 p.m., there are no comments from the public,
and made a motion to close the public comments of the hearing, seconded by Councilman
Rippy, with all in favor.

Mayor Dolezal reported this allows adequate money in funds for the Fire Department wages.

Adjournment: With no further comments, Councilman Chandler made a motion to close the
public hearing in its entirety, seconded by Councilman Ehman, with all in favor.

Submitted by Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer.
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Tamera Clark, Clerk-Treasurer Council President




